
Harrowbarrow School PSA 
Update Jan 2023 

We are planning the next events and need more helpers to join our PSA. 

Please come along to our AGM on Wednesday 1st February 2023 at 7pm at the 
school and find out more about what’s involved. You can come along just to listen 
or to bring forward new ideas you’d like for the school.

If you can’t make the AGM but would be able to help at some of our events, 
please let us know – speak to any of the PSA or Elaine or Lesley at school 
Reception, or email harrowbarrowpsa21@gmail.com.

We wanted to say a big thank you to all parent/carers in supporting our 
events and activities over the past few years. We are handing over a cheque 
to school for a massive £1,000 towards the new wellbeing garden, which is 

amazing!
Your support has made this happen, from coming along to the discos', 

sports evening, 150yrs family picnic to baking for our valentines bake off 
(then buying your own cakes back again ☺) to purchasing our tea 

towels....the list goes on. 
We feel so lucky to have such a great school community!

Future Plans for Spring & Summer term – Valentines bake-off, Easter activities, 
Sports evening  and a Yr 6 Leavers Party...Watch this space ☺

Please do get involved – we need your ideas to help give our children the best 
school experiences and help to bring us all together.


